
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 
Debate Competition 

 
E/IC/SC/17/91 

8
th

 December, 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

  We will have a friendly match for the debate club on the 14
th

 December, 2017 from 2- 4:30 p.m. at 

Ho Ngai College (Sponsored by Sik Sik Yuen) in Tuen Mun.  The school is a 5 minute walking distance of 

our school.   Matches will take place between our school team and teams from HKTA PLK Yuen Yuen 

Primary School, Mrs Cheng Yam On School and S.T.F.A Ho Yat Tung Primary School (3 other schools). 

 

  Thursday the 24th is a normal school day.  However, there will be a special early dismissal to 

allow students to take leave of two classes in the afternoon from 1 p.m. 

  

  Students should be able to return to school by 5p.m.  In order to facilitate the easiest way of 

returning, we are asking students to bring their mobile phones and have them call you. 

 

  Please contact our NET teacher, Richard Barry, at the school if you have any questions. 

Event: Debate  

Time: 2:00p.m. 

Date: 14
th

 
, 
December, 2017 (Thursday) 

Place: Ho Ngai College (Sponsored by Sik Sik Yuen) 

Dismissal: Islamic Primary School 

Note: Students should bring their mobile phones. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                       

 

Ng Sui Lan 

Headmistress 

 

 Reply Slip (E/IC/SC/17/91) 

                               Debate Competition 

 

 

My son/daughter ______________________ of class ________will / will not *  participate in the 19
th

 

HKPTU Debate to be held at Ho Ngai College, on Thursday, 14th of December. 

 

 

           Parent’s Signature _____________________   

           Parent’s Name ________________________ 

           Date: _______________________________ 

 

* delete as appropriate 

 


